Fairfield Health
Department

Covid Vaccine

Bivalent Booster Clinic

The Fairfield Health Department will be holding a
Bivalent Covid Booster clinic on Saturday, September 24

PFIZER
Saturday, September 24 from 9am - 4pm
Location: Bigelow Center for Senior Activities in the Gym
100 Mona Terrace

Individuals are eligible for a Pfizer Bivalent Booster if:
 You have received the primary vaccine series of Moderna or Pfizer
 You are age 12 and over (for the Pfizer Bivalent Booster)
e |t has been at least 2 months since your last Covid booster

website. If you are having difficulty logging onto your VAMS account, please
call 203-256-3082 for assistance.

Face covering required at the vaccine
clinic regardless of vaccination status



https://vams.cdc.gov/vaccineportal/s/login/?language=en_US&startURL=%2Fvaccineportal%2Fs%2F&ec=302

